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Parks & Open Space Division Division des pares et des espaces ouverts

January 14, 2020
Michelle Friesen
Southland Park Resident’s Association

RE: Support for Southland Park Half Basketball Court Project

This letter is to confirm support in principle from the Parks and Open Space Division of the City
of Winnipeg on your plans to add a half basketball court to Lagimodiere Park in the Southland
Park neighborhood.

Please note that the following issues need to be addressed:

• Proposed plans be reviewed and approved by Parks and Open Space and PP&D Urban
Design Branch

• Must obtain all permits required
• All construction to be in accordance with City of Winnipeg Standard Construction Details
• Confirmation of project schedule
• Confirm with Parks and Open Space Technician, at the start up meeting, site access and

document any road or site damages,
• Ensure City’s insurance requirements are met by any Contractors hired to do work on

site

We look forward to working with you on this project. Your desire to contribute to the park and to
provide play space for community members in the neighbourhood is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jessica Mutimer
Acting Superintendent Park Services East Area
Parks and Open Space, Public Works
City of Winnipeg

cc: Ian Legge, Planning Property and Development
Shauna Prociuk, Planning Property and Development
Jason Bell, Parks and Open Space
Andy Farrer, Parks and Open Space
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